
Message from the Headteacher 

 

What a great way to finish the second full week in school—with the 

sun shining.  Long may it last!  We have had school photos this week 

and it was lovely to see so many siblings popping in for the occasion. 

Photograph proofs have been sent home today.  I spoke to the 

children in assembly  this afternoon about our upcoming ’Dress as a 

Rockstar’  day (Wednesday 1st October).  We are looking forward to 

seeing some fab outfits. 

Have a great weekend and see you all next week! 

Stephanie Meikle 

Parent Governor 

We currently have a space for a parent 
governor. If you are interested in this post, 
please see last weeks information email or 
contact the school office. 

As a parent governor, you’ll help shape 
decisions that affect pupils’ learning and 
wellbeing, ensure that parents’ voices are 
represented, and support the school in 
achieving its goals. Most importantly, it allows 
you to play an active role in creating the best 
possible learning environment for all pupils.  

Named Uniform 

Please make sure you have named ALL your child’s clothing. 
We seem to have a mountain of lost property already. If it is 
named it will find its way back to your child. 

Also could you please check PE bags for other children’s 
clothing (particularly EYFS & KS1)) as these children are sill 
learning and sometimes take home clothing that does not 
belong to them. 

 

Census Day 

On Thursday 2nd October it will be national 
Census Day. There will be a special menu for this 
day, please keep an eye on your innovate food 
app for further details. 

Please encourage your EYFS or KS1 children to 
order a dinner on this day, it has a big impact on 
our school funding.  

 

PTA AGM 

Friday 3rd October @ 3.40pm 

We’d love you to join us at the PTA Annual General Meeting! 
It’s a great chance to meet other parents, hear about the 
exciting projects we’ve supported, and share ideas for the year 
ahead. The AGM is also where new members can get involved, 
whether by taking on a role or simply lending a hand at events. 
Your support—big or small—helps us make a real difference to 
the school community. Come along, have your say, and be part 
of something that benefits all our children. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS1 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Football 
Club 

 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS1 
Gymnastics 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Musical 
Theatre 

3pm  

Y 4 Parents 
Meeting  

 
3:40pm 

Y6 Parents 
Meeting—PGL 

 

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  95.7%  KINGFISHERS  98.6% 

 WOODPECKERS  93%  ROBINS 97.2 % 

 OWLS  98.3% HERONS  93.6% 

 MERLINS  89.3%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 95% 




